
Dear Valued Customer, 

We are excited to share some important news regarding our company. As of [Date], [Your 

Company Name] has officially acquired [Acquired Company Name]. 

This acquisition is a significant milestone for us and is aimed at enhancing our commitment to 

providing you with the highest quality of products and services. With [Acquired Company 

Name]'s expertise and resources, we will be able to offer you even more innovative solutions and 

exceptional customer support. 

Please rest assured that our core values and dedication to your satisfaction remain unchanged. 

We will continue to operate under both brands as we work through this transition, and you can 

expect the same level of service that you have come to know and trust. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this news, please feel free to reach out to our 

customer service team at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Company Name]  

[Contact Information] 


